From: Deborah Anderson 
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 10:39 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Question about travel

Hi Steve:

Thanks for the info.  And this email will hopefully fulfill the request for an email within 10 days of my return.  I flew to Atlanta March 20 and returned March 22, 2018.  I was there for the National HAN Coordinators meeting held the CDC (where I presented one 3 topics).  Travel was paid for off of the Public Health Emergency Preparedness Grant (so travel was approved by both the City and the CDC).  I think I may have accidently walked off with pen (your standard government issue Bic pen – with a shelf life of…it has already run out of ink within a week  ) from the conference room – otherwise no swag.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Deborah

Deborah Anderson

